

B_{oughton} - U_{nder} - B_{lean} News

28th March 2019

Dream – Believe – Achieve Together

- Year 1 visited the Whitstable Lifeboat Station on Wednesday this week to further the children's learning on weather and the dangers/hazards associated with it.
- Well done to the children that performed to their parents last Friday in the Rocksteady assembly.
- Our year 5 children have taken part in bikeability training this week, learning how to ride safely on the roads.
- Next Wednesday all children will be taking part in our house keysteps competition – please see separate letter.
- We have sent home today this term's pupil voice newsletter.
- Our School Council visited the Council Chambers in Canterbury today with St Peter's School.



Diary Dates

March

29th Yr 6 Pan Rocks, St Edmunds

April

1st Yr 3 Swimming 2nd Yr 2 Leeds Castle Trip 5th last day of term 4 8th-22nd Easter holidays 23rd start of term 5 30th Class Photographs

May

1st & 2nd Parent Consultations 6th Bank Holiday Monday 7th Yr 5 Kent Life Trip 13th-17th Yr 6 SATS week

Collective worship this week has been led by Mrs Cottenden, Year 4 on the theme of hope, Mrs Lewis and Mr Warner.

Dear Lord, We thank thee for creating life for us, to wander and to live in this joyous place with our friends and family. With creativity and happiness to share with one another. We hope that our lives will become more and more of an adventure as we go on through many years to come. In your name, Amen by Chanel (Year 6)

Last week we took part in Faversham's plastic free week and collected 474 crisp packets for recycling. We have decided to carry on with this recycling and have put a box in the school office.

This is the last week for clubs apart from this girl can, boxing, handball and streetdance. A new clubs list will be sent out next term and clubs will start during the week commencing 29th April.

Fizzpop Science however will start earlier on 23rd April.

Just a reminder to settle outstanding breakfast and late care bills, together with school dinner money for term 4.

Easter Raffle

Raffle tickets will be on sale from this Friday for Easter hampers.

A hugh thank you to the PTFA for arranging the Mother's Day sale.

Any children that forgot to bring in money will have another chance this Friday morning after registration.

Please can they bring in £1-3 in a named envelope.

Well done to Violet
Barnicott in year 5 for
competing in the National
Schools cross country race
and representing Kent
Schools last weekend.
She came 88 out of 342.



Useful Contact Details: School telephone – 01227 751431

Website - www.bad.kent.sch.uk

Email - office@bad.kent.sch.uk / headteacher@bad.kent.sch.uk